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Weekly News – 27th September 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week we have finished writing our instructions for ‘How to 
Wash a Woolly Mammoth’ and have started to plan our 
independent writing. In maths, we have been rounding to the 
nearest 10,100 and 1000. 

In history, we became hunter-gatherers and went outside to 
find out about Stone Age food. We cooked a Stone Age 
dessert while designing menus of our own. In Science we set up 
an investigation into evaporation and condensation by setting 
up a solar still. 

In RE, we explored symbols of Hinduism and designed a symbol 
that would represent us. Our Stonehenge silhouettes were 
completed this afternoon and they are looking fabulous.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Year 4 Team  P 

Homework Reminder 

Please take the time to have a look at the Home Learning Grid and 
complete 2 of the optional tasks. We will look at these in a show and 
tell format on the 11th October.  

Please remember that reading is part of weekly home learning. Your 
child should read every day, noting the page numbers they have 
read in their home school diaries. One or two comments about the 
book each week would be good! 

 

 

 

Date Reminders 

School photographs 
- 7th & 8th October.  

Dads’ Breakfast - 11th 
October.  

 

   

Announcements 

We have sent out a 
ParentPay message 
to let you know who 
has been chosen to 
come to Butser Farm 
on the 18th.  
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